
Dear All, 

Welcome back to term 6- the last one of this school 

year! I cannot believe how quickly this year has gone. I 

hope that you all had a good half term break. 

The children will be working hard this term as teachers 

finalise assessments and write their end of year reports. 

During this term, the children will be going on trips, meet 

their new teachers for September and hopefully enjoying 

the lovely weather outside with their friends. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Donna Young 

+ 

 
Our Value this term is Humility. 

This value can be one that the 

children find hard to understand so 

we will be exploring it in different 

ways within school; through Bible 

stories, drama activities and 

discussions. 

 
Philippians 2:3 

"Don't be jealous or proud, but be 

humble and consider others more 

important than yourselves." 

 
C.S. Lewis famously wrote, "Humility 

is not thinking less of yourself; it is 

thinking of yourself less" 

Attendance 
Thank you for your continued support with making sure your child 

attends school. Our current attendance level is 96.5%- this is great and I 

would love for it to stay that way or be even higher for the last term! 

Remember to let the office know by 9.30 on the day if your child is 

absent. Please try to keep medical appointments out of school hours. 
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you 

have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to those of you who enjoyed tea 

and cake at our display afternoon before 

half term- we raised over £100! This money 

will be going towards new gym mats. 

We would also like to thank the governors 

who ran the refreshment stall. 



 
PTA Coffee Morning 

Our friendly PTA hold a regular Friday 

morning coffee morning straight after drop 

off. Everyone is welcome -enjoy a coffee 

and a chat. 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 9th June- Wilsford class trip to 

Salisbury museum 

Tuesday 10th June- Yr 6 Leavers service 

at Salisbury Cathedral 

Wednesday 11th June- Confirmation and 

Baptism service 10am Vicarage Lawn 

Friday 13th June- Yr 5 to Salisbury 

Cathedral 

Tuesday 17th June- Class photographs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Snacks 

We encourage healthy eating habits, so please 

provide your child with nutritious fruit or vegetable 

snacks.Please do not send in cereal bars or 

crisps for snacks. Remember, we are a nut-free 

school due to allergies, so avoid 

including any nuts or nut products. 

 
 
 
 

 
Online Safety Tips 

The NSPCC website has lots of useful information 

on how to start conversations about online safety. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children- 

safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 

 
Here is a useful guide for parents about Tik Tok as 

we are aware that some of our pupils may have 

access to this outside school. 

 

https://www.pta.org/docs/default-

source/files/programs/pta-connected/tiktok-

toolkit-2019-2020/tiktok-guide-for-parents-

revised.pdfht 
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